AMBEDKAR UNIVERSITY DELHI

HOSTEL FOR GIRLS
Dated: 24/07.2014

NOTIFICATION FOR SUBMISSION OF MARKSHEET FOR RE-
ADMISSION TO GIRLS HOSTEL-2014-15

In continuation of Notification dated 18.07.2014, this is notified for
the information of all the applicants who have submitted their application
for re-admission to Hostel are advised to submit the result sheet (Mark-
sheet) of last qualifying examination before_Thursday, the 31°

July,2014. This is necessary for scrutinizing the applications for merit.

As already notified, It is also compulsory for all the applicants for
admission/ re-admission to attend the interview on Tuesday, the 5™
Auqust.2014 at 10.00 A.M. in_the Faculty Lounge in the AUD

Campus.

It is compulsory for all the applicants to attend the interview if they
are interested in re-admission/ admission to the Hostel. All are advised to
bring original certificates/documents for verification at the time of
interview.

Kindly note that appearing of name in the list for interview does not

confirm allotment of Hostel.
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